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To whom it may concern,

We are formally advising the Community Support and Services Committee that we do 
not support the extension of the state of emergency or the Public Health and other 
Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill of 2022 for the following 
reasons:

The passing of this legislation is a corruption of power that will provide false 
justification for the State of Emergency.

There have been many case studies to show that stringent Government controls 
do not provide better health outcomes. Neither mask nor vaccine mandates have 
prevented the spread of disease as was evident when the borders were open 
both in Queensland and more recently in Western Australia. Even though only 
fully vaccinated and masked people who had a negative test result were allowed 
to enter these states, Covid numbers exploded within a very short time.

It would allow for alternative safe and effective treatments that have previously 
been made available to the public to be demonised.

There is ample evidence to show that vaccines, rather than preventing illness, 
have actually put people in harm’s way. A recent release from Pfizer has 
documented 8 pages of adverse events from their vaccine.

Please reject the proposed bill and the extension to the state of emergency that would 
only serves to further fragment an already divided society without providing any 
demonstrated benefit in disease control.

Your Sincerely,

Rod & Joan Kambouris
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